
09 Sep 06: Welcome  
 
Tim Bisch has added a prayer request for Jack Moodt on the Chaplain's page, and John has 
added updates for Hannah Theriot and Bud Allie. There are some interesting new posts to 
the Guest Book - what are your plans for Pigeon Forge, who all are you bringing - remember 
(don't say you weren't warned) - do not forget your membership card - that could cost you big 
bucks! Send a note to the Guest Book and let's get some dialog going! 
 
Membership reminder - annual dues are due in January. If your name has not been added to 
the Membership page since the first of the year, then you have most likely overlooked your 
dues payment. Chuck is looking for your check. Thanks to all those who ponied up in the past 
few weeks. 


